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Andover Glen Summer Picnic a 
Well-Attended Success 

 

By Debra Jones 

 
The Andover Glen 
Picnic was a huge 
success this year. 
Over “50” Andover 
Glen neighbors had a 
great time eating, 
drinking, playing 
games and talking 
with the other 
neighbors.  We had some extra special guests – 
Aurora’s finest - Fire Station #6 showed up 
with the Pumper and Fire Truck.  Everyone was 
able to look, feel, touch and ask questions.  
After viewing the Fire Trucks, the firemen 
joined in our picnic (Firemen never pass up a 
free meal, and we were glad to oblige their 
tradition!).  If you didn’t come to the picnic this 
year, you may consider coming next year – you 
never know who will show up! Here are some 
pictures to remember the event by, or see what 
you missed! ~    
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Now, Dumpster and Shredder 
Days a Comin’ Oct 1st & 2nd! 

AG Annual Meeting 
Scheduled for September 12th 

By Debra Jones By Randy Simpson 

A large 40ft 
roll-off 
dumpster will 
be available 
on 

 

The Andover Glen Homeowner’s Association 
Annual meeting will be held at Shalom Park on 
Monday, September 12th at 7 p.m.  All AG 
members are strongly encouraged to attend. 
Voting will take place for several board 
positions, as Randy Simpson and Anne 
Stellmon will be leaving the board after several 
terms in service to their neighborhood, and Carl 
Miller will also be leaving the board. Light 
refreshments will be served at 6:30 p.m., and 
the meeting will start promptly at 7 p.m. ~ 

Saturday 
and Sunday, 
October 1st 
& 2nd, near 

the AG Park.  This dumpster is for general 
debris from around your house and yard.   
Just a few reminders, if you have any large 
branches or bushes, please cut them down to 
smaller pieces.  The following items are NOT 
ALLOWED in the dumpster: 

 
Everyone is Invited to a 

CARNIVAL • No toxic wastes like old paint and oil 
• No batteries 

 
• No old tires Friday September 30, 2011 
• No electronic waste like televisions 

&old Computers, etc. 
5:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

(Sagebrush Elementary School Grounds - 
Outdoors) Also, please remember that once the dumpster 

is full  -IT’S FULL!  If we overfill it, we all 
pay for another dumpster! The dumpster is for 
Andover Glen Homeowners only, paid for by 
your Association Dues.  Thanks for everyone’s 
efforts so we can deep offering this service to 
our community. 

What to expect: 
 

A Frame Bounce House, Dalmatian Bounce House, 
Single Lane Inflatable Slide, Plinco Game, Cover 
Spot Game, Lucky Sucker Game, Color Wheel 
Game, Ring Toss Game, Can Smash Game, Glitter 
Tattoos ,Airbrush Tattoos, Nachos, Snow Cones, 
Cotton Candy, Hot Dogs, Soda/Water, Popcorn 

 
DOCUMENT   SHREDDING 
We are also offering “Document Shredding” 
on 

Pre Sales will begin on Monday Sept. 26, 
2011 before and after school. Saturday, October 1st from 11:00 a.m.–

All pre sale customers will be entered into a 
drawing for a FREE large Cold Stone Creamery 

cake!  

1:00 p.m.  This is a safe, fast and easy way to 
destroy your unwanted documents and protect 
your identity. It destroys all paper, paper clips, 
staples, film, CD’s, checks, checkbook registers 
and old tax forms.  No card board please.  
There is no charge for this service this year. 
The truck will be located next to the dumpster. 
~   

(provided by Cold Stone Creamery - Buckley 
and Quincy location) 

Tickets will also be sold at the door.   
Ticket prices will $0.50/ticket.  Receive 5 FREE 

tickets for every 25 tickets purchased!   
Tickets will be needed for ALL activities and 

concessions. 
Call 303-627-3100 to report 
suspicious activity (APD  

Dispatch) Volunteer and receive 25 FREE tickets for the carnival.  
Contact Nick Carpenter, Volunteer Coordinator 

(
City of Aurora Code Enforcement 303-

sagebrushptco@gmail.com
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739-7280 ) 
 www.aurorapolice.com 

http://www.aurorapolice.com/
mailto:sagebrushptco@gmail.com
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Neighbor to Neighbor 
Services and stuff for sale, cheap! 

Baby Sitting& Odd Jobs: Red Cross Certified, 
11th Grade, neighborhood Babysitter.  Will also 
do odd jobs like house sitting, dog sitting, 
watering plants. Very Responsible.  Shannon 
Guerra, 303-766-0464. 
For Sale:  Foosball Table (barely used) $80, 
Pool Table (like new) $650, Oscillating Fan 
$10, Exercise Machine $120.  Call Linda, 303-
248-6213 

 
 

Andover Glen Homeowner’s 
Association Board Members 

Randy Simpson, President   693-0546 
Nannette Almon, Vice President    7-479-8072 
Anne Stellmon, Secretary   699-8567  
Dick Moore, Treasurer   400-8987 
Carl Miller, Welcoming               693-1899 
Debra Jones, Social             690-9459 
Derrick Laughlin, N. Watch       720-379-4616 
Dave Estes, Architectural    766-9166 
Pete O’Meara    680-1690 


